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 Jan. 7-10, 2014
Dear Parents,
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Wow, it’s a new year.  It feels strange to write 2014.  It seems like it was so recently that we were worried about a new millennium. Time slips by so quickly. Please keep that in mind as you take those few extra moments to spend with your child. As we go into the time of the year when student’s enthusiasm starts to wane, it can make all the difference if you continue to help, support, and take an interest in their schoolwork. A student’s attitude and motivation is greatly influenced by the parents.

In these next few months the push will be on to cover a great deal of new Academic material and to prepare the students for the Alaska Standards Based Assessment (ASBA) which is required by the state.  This will be given in April.  Report cards are also coming up at the end of February.  
Geo Bee and Spelling Bee

The Geography Bee will be on Jan. 8 at 8:30 Makai Saline and Zia Allen were our student participants, however Zia is on vacation, so Nicholas Oliphant will take her place.  The Spelling Bee will take place on Jan. 9. The class participant is Nicholas Oliphant.  These are the students that had the top scores in the 5th grade tests and competitions and bravely said they would compete. 
. 
READING LOGS ARE DUE THIS WEEK.
FRACTION PACKETS ARE DUE THIS WEEK. 

Subjects:
[image: image4.wmf]In Reading we will continue the book A Lion To Guard Us. It is a Colonial Era book. In Math we will continue to work on fractions and computation.  We will be reviewing division, decimals and area and perimeter. The Spelling unit this week will cover contractions.  In language we will be working on parts of speech and editing.  In Social Studies we’ll begin studying Colonial life which will lead into the Revolution. We’ll also finish up the World maps we’ve been working on, and then begin USA maps.    
COMING UP
Jan 6 –NO SCHOOL Teacher in service

Feb. 14- Valentine’s Party 

Feb 20 – Trimester end

Feb. 21- No school Teacher in-service

Feb. 26,27, 28- PT Conf.

March 15-23 – Spring Break 

Apr. 1, 3, 8- SBA tests

May 28 – Last day 
[image: image5.wmf]Sandy Bradshaw 
966-1222
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Don’t forget the newsletter and homework list is also posted on the class website.
http://mrsbradshaw.weebly.com/
(No paragraphs this week as there was no homework the week before Break)
